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The next Presidential Election could well be  

the beginning of the end for unions 
 

The fate of unions will be determined by the outcome of future elections.  
 In order to protect pensions, wages, working conditions, and contracts, 

it is imperative to vote for labor endorsed candidates. 
 
 

  Huff Post©                Ron DeSantis and Florida Republicans  
Have a plan to squeeze Public-Sector Unions 

 
“The goal of the bill is to eliminate collective bargaining for public-sector workers who 
the governor doesn’t like.” - Rich Templin, Florida AFL-CIO 
 
Republicans in Florida are moving ahead 
with legislation designed to make it harder for 
government employee unions to collect dues and, well, to 
exist at all.  
 
The bill cleared the GOP-dominated state Senate in 
Tallahassee despite several Republican lawmakers 
joining their Democratic colleagues and voting against it. 

The goal of the bill is to eliminate collective bargaining for 
public-sector workers who the governor doesn’t like,” said 
Rich Templin, director of politics and public policy at the 
Florida AFL-CIO labor federation. “Nobody that’s directly 
involved has asked for this. This is another in a very long 
line of policies being advanced solely for the governor’s 
run for the White House.” 

 
On the issue of “Right-to-Work” 
 

 Biden's Infrastructure Plan “PRO Act” would overturn 'Right-To-Work' laws in 27 states 
 Trump signaled his willingness to sign such legislation 
 DeSantis publicly backed bill to squeeze public-sector unions

Pennsylvania Conference of Teamsters 
Strength in Numbers 95,000 
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LEGISLATIVE ACTION ALERT 

NATIONAL “RIGHT-TO-WORK” 
WILL BE ON THE TABLE 


